
Monthly Parks Report for February 
Mall/Concourse Maintenance 

 
Although we had a few minor snow and ice events throughout the month of January, it was still a 
fairly quiet month at the Mall.  In addition to regular trash and recycling duties, the crew spent 
time cleaning bus shelters, removing graffiti and maintaining equipment.  In addition, the crew 
took advantage of some down time to do some much needed pruning on trees within our area. 
 
February started off with the biggest snow event of the year.  We had extra coverage for Super 
Bowl Sunday and brought people in early the Monday following to get the walks cleared as 
quickly as possible.  We will be having Parks’ Construction help haul large piles from the snow 
due to the heavy volume of snow.  We will have the Winter Festival February 13-15, which should 
draw a good crowd to the area.  If long-range forecasts are correct, we’ll have a few more snow 
events to respond to than the past couple months.  Street Use Committee is back to meeting 
regularly, and we continue to support the Ad Hoc Restroom and Philosopher Stone Committees 
as well. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


